Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Postponement of Hearing re: UDO-CC15

-----Original Message-----

From: Simon Bergman <sbergmanac@gmail.com> Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 12:10 PM

To: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Postponement of Hearing re: UDO-CC15

Please postpone the hearing re: accessory dwelling units (adu) until the city of Winston has a citywide meeting for all neighborhoods. Please.

Thank you so much, Simon Bergman Ardmore resident

Sent from my iPad